
 

 

 

 

Newsletter -  Friday 23rd September 

Requests for Absence 

Apologies for any confusion last week regarding absence requests.   

Requests for absence out of school term school should be made through the main school office and 
by using the official form which can be downloaded from the website.   

Regarding daily absences for medical appointments, sickness etc.  Your child’s Learning Manager 
should not be the first point of contact and should not receive a direct email.  Once again may we 
request that this is made through the main school office, if you are unable to speak to office staff 
directly then a voicemail should be left.  

 
Halloween Disco – For Years 7 & 8 

 

 
 

 

Event via Eventbrite – How To Support Our Children With Their Emotional Intelligence  

The Pastoral Team are delighted with the response they have had for the above event, which is now 

at full capacity.  Please do not be disheartened if you have missed out for this round, as they will be 

offering another session at a later date.   

 



 
All Hallows PTFA   
 
A polite reminder on behalf of our PTFA and their fundraising efforts.  
Please support our fundraising by registering on Amazon Smile. A simple way of indicating to 
Amazon that you would like a charitable donation generated from your purchases to be made to our 
PTFA. The easy steps to register are described below.  
 
For every purchase you make Amazon will donate 0.5% of the purchase to us – it’s really easy!  
 
1. Sign in with your Amazon Login   
2. Search for Amazon Smile on the Amazon.co.uk website and click on it  
3. Choose Friends of All Hallows   
4. Select and follow the steps advised   
5. Start your shopping!  
 
 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Mr C Horrocks 

Headteacher  

 


